SCHOOL OF PSYCHOLOGY & COUNSELING

March 5, 2014

Dr. Ken Scott
1200 Taylor Road
Montgomery, AL 36117

Dear Dr. Ken ;

Thank you for recommending to us Alicea Jenkins, a future leader who desires to make a
difference in this world. You have invested time and effort into our new student, and we
appreciate your support. Your recommendation was an integral part of Alicea’s application to
Regent University’s School of Psychology & Counseling, and we are pleased to report that she
has been enrolled!

For more information on our program, please visit www.regent.edu/counseling.

With sincere appreciation,

Vels Koty

Katie Kerley

Assistant Director of Admissions
School of Psychology and Counseling
(757) 352-4498
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